
close, that will be the 

clue to see if our 

schools will delay open-

ing or be closed as well.  

Please know that if we 

can get our teachers to 

the schools safely, then 

our doors will open as 

usual for business.  

Whatever the decision 

is, please get the clos-

ing info from our Face-

book page or an email 

from Tadpoles. Final 

decisions will be made 

no later than 6am! 

Bring on the snow!  

This time of year can 

be very exciting for 

children, especially if 

the weather man 

calls for snow! Just 

the mere mention 

that we have a few 

snow flurries in Tex-

as, and we are glued 

to our TV’s watching 

to hear if schools are 

closed! This news can 

also cause quite the 

panic as grocery store 

shelves  empty out 

quickly of bread and 

milk! One would think 

that we endure win-

ters being locked in 

our homes due to 

treacherous weather!  

On a more serious 

note, this type of 

news can be very im-

portant for parents 

to know since this 

might mean that 

work might be missed 

or other child care 

arrangements must 

be made. Please know 

that in the case of 

inclement weather, if 

Frisco ISD decides to 

Inclement Weather Information  

We made it to 2019 

and are so excited to 

see what is in store 

over the next few 

months!  

Our annual yearly cal-

endar will be ready by 

mid January  so that 

you know of all the 

special events we 

have planned 

throughout the year! 

These include Parent 

Night Out’s, holiday 

closing schedule, fami-

ly fun events and 

more! It certainly 

helps to get all this 

info early so that 

nothing is missed!  

As we look over the 

past year, we reflect 

on the many accom-

plishments that we 

have made.            

We are also very 

proud of the fact 

that we never stop 

striving for continu-

ous improvement and 

are constantly  looking 

for ways to improve 

the job we do with 

our children each and 

every day.  

We cannot thank you 

enough for allowing us 

the opportunity to 

educate and care for 

your most precious 

gifts...your children!  

Kids R Kids West Frisco and 

Legacy West Campuses   

January 2019  

Newsletter  

As a friendly 

reminder, we 

we will close 

at 2:30pm  

sharp on 

December 

31st and be 

closed all day 

January 1st 

to bring in 

the new 

year!     

Here is to  a 

fabulous 

2019!  
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Star Employee of the 

Month for West Frisco! 
For January, our West Frisco campus chose 

Ms. Trudy to receive this honor! 

Trudy is  extremely reliable and loves what 

she does.  She builds strong relationships 

with the staff, parents and children.  Trudy 

does a great job in 

our computer lab in-

structing ABCMouse 

and making sure the 

children stay on 

track with their 

learning paths.  

Thanks so much Ms. 

Trudy for all you do!  

We appreciate you!  

Star Employee of the 

Month for Legacy West! 
 

We would like to honor Ms. Ashley for her 

hard work and dedication. Not only is she try-

ing to get her Commercial Drivers License to 

drive the bus, she  

has been a back up 

to the back up cook, 

stays late whenev-

er needed and is 

overall a teacher 

that we all love!  

Way to go Ms. Ash-

ley! We are so glad 

you are a part of 

our KRK team!  

West Frisco Classroom of 

the Month for January! 
 

For January, our West Frisco campus chose 

our school age teachers to give this award 

to!  Our West Frisco campus has an amaz-

ing school age pro-

gram and it is due 

to the hard work 

and dedication of 

Mr. James and Ms. 

Beatrice. They 

haven't worked to-

gether for very long 

but you certainly 

wouldn't know that 

by watching them! 

They run this room 

like a well oiled ma-

chine and for that 

we are all thankful! 

Legacy West Classroom of 

the Month for January 

 

Our Legacy West management team has 

chosen Suite 100 as January’s Classroom 

of the Month! Ms. Melanie and Ms. Desti-

ny truly have the kindest hearts and a 

genuine love for the children they care for 

each day. Parents can leave their babies 

each and every day without a worry in 

the world and that is a priceless gift to 

give! 

Thanks 

ladies for 

all that 

you do!  
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We are thrilled to be able to be a part of the Brick Live event on January 26th 

and 27th at the Star!  This  Lego event will feature over 99,000 square feet of 

astonishing interactive exhibits, hands on activities, live performances and incredi-

ble demonstrations for builders of all ages. This will be the largest brick event in 

the US, giving visitors access to mare than ten million bricks! Some of our staff 

will be working the event so please meet us there!  

KRK Sponsors Brick Live Event @ The Star! 



January 11th @ Legacy &  

January 25th @ West Frisco 

 6:30 until 11:00pm! 

Make one of your resolutions for 2019 by taking 

more time out for yourself. Bring the kiddos to 

PNO and plan a fantastic date night with the one 

you love! The children wear their PJ’s, watch mov-

ies, play games and more!  Inquire for pricing!  

One child:: $25     Two: $40    Three children :$50 

Parent Advisory League Meeting Thursday Jan. 31 

You might be asking yourself, “What is 

this?”  

A Parent Advisory League is like a PTA for 

our preschool. PAL members meet with 

management members once a quarter to 

discuss various topics. Items in past dis-

cussions have been communication, teacher 

appreciation, parent events and more!  

If you would like to be a volunteer and join 

our Parent Advisory League., we would love 

to have you! Please let your Director know 

and we will see you on Thursday, January 

31st @ 6pm. Child care will be provided.  

Parent note! Please know that as of January 1st, 
our school will enforce late fees on all late pay-
ments or reversed payments! Thank you!  


